
Greetings North Star Families!
The office has a few reminders for you!
All end of day changes need to be called into the front office no later than 1:00 pm.
Please ensure that early student pick up is done no later than 3:00 pm. End of day changes 
still need to be communicated before 1:00 pm.
The colder months are coming. Please remember to send your student(s) with proper 
clothing and an extra set of clothing in their backpacks. This goes for all grades, all ages. 
Please also remember to label their coats! 
Be aware of your speed in the parking lot. 
Please turn off engines while waiting for students to be released. Idling cars cause exhaust 
fumes to drift into the buses.

September Character Trait of the Month

Safety First-Hands to Self

Hands to self is the act of being safe at 
school by keeping our hands to ourselves.

Students use their words and problem 
solving skills to resolve conflicts without 
touching. 

PTA Updates!

On September 20th at 6:30pm, PTA will be hosting our first GLOW Dance! This is NOT a 
drop off event.  Parents/Guardians are required to stay with their children during the entire 
event! We hope to see everyone there ready to dance! 

Important Dates:

09/20 PTA GLOW Dance, 6:30pm 
09/20 World’s Finest Chocolate Fundraiser 
          Starts
09/23 1 Hr. Late Start
09/27 No School (State Professional Day)
09/30 1 Hr. Late Start

JOIN PTA!
September 2024


